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February 23, 2023 
 
 
Re: Lonseal Lontape Safety Data Sheets (SDS) 
 
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
The manufacturer of our Lontape has stated that this product is an article per 29 CFR 1910.1200(c), and exempt 
from requiring a Safety Data Sheet per 29 CFR 1910.1200(b)(6)(v). 
 
Should you require any additional information, please contact us. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Eric Neihouse 
Manager of Technical Services and Quality Assurance 
(310) 830-7111 
technical@lonseal.com 


